
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: bryan carroll
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] West Village Neighbor in Support of Proposed Project at 2108 Burns
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 6:14:44 PM


Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit,


I'm writing this email in support of my neighbor and friend, Gary Brownell at 2108 Burns in
Historic Indian Village. Gary consistently hosts those in the neighborhood at his home and
yard and makes everyone feel welcome. 


He cares and is conscientious about the historic significance of the neighborhood, and his
proposed project will enhance its historic character, not detract from it. 


Sincerely,
Bryan Carroll 
1415 Parker Street 
Detroit, MI 48214
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